
RESEARCHER NOTICE
Upcoming Holiday Closures

All research rooms in every archival facility across the National 
Archives network will be closed to the public:

• Tuesday, December 24 for Christmas Eve - closed all day
• Wednesday, December 25 for Christmas Day - closed all day
• Tuesday, December 31 for New Year’s Eve - closing at noon
• Wednesday, January 1 for New Year's Day - closed all day

Regular services will resume the following business day. 
Nationwide closures can be found at Federal Holidays and 
Research Room Closings. Check your local archival location for 
normal hours at www.archives.gov/locations. 

Online access to National Archives holdings will still be available 24 
hours a day via www.archives.gov/research. 

If you have questions or concerns about this closure, please 
contact a Research Room supervisor.

https://www.archives.gov/news/federal-holidays
http://www.archives.gov/locations/
http://www.archives.gov/research
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